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Dear Parents and Carers 

It’s Week 6 already? Time is flying by this term! I was very impressed with the presentation of our 
students at the recent school photo day. It is wonderful to see the pride that our students have in 
wearing their school uniform and representing their school so well. Order forms have been sent home 
for the new procedure of ordering uniforms through the school.  

Thank you to our families who have been ringing us and letting us know if your child is going to be 
absent from school due to doctor's appointments or specialist appointments. Could I please urge all 
families to make contact with the school if your child is going to be absent for any reason.  

The BBQ area has now been completed and is awaiting a grand opening ceremony! I suspect this 
may well occur during the Week 8 incursion for the 3-6 class! It will be a valuable addition to the 
school for years to come, and I look forward to the day that we can have a sausage sizzle under the 
COLA with students and families.

Arrangements are currently being made for the end of year Presentation Night. This will be a very 
different event to what we have previously been used to. A note will be coming home for you to 
indicate the number of people per family group who will be attending. From this, we will send home a 
final agenda to you for the night.

A big thank you to Mr and Mrs Hayman who sent in a lovely treat for all the staff this week!! It was 
very much appreciated :)

Until next time, stay safe and well,                                                    

 Kym Poidevin - Principal

Week 6  Term 4

http://www.binda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Class news…….

K-2 Class News

Dear Families,

We are coming to the final assessment point for the InitiaLit program over the next 
couple of weeks- just in time for report writing. Students will continue to take home 
familiar books to read in order to build up their fluency. Could parents please make sure 
that their child/ren are looking after the home readers and returning the to school in 
the condition that they went home in. We have been losing a few books this term, and 
they are needed for years to come to run the program.

Essential Assessment end of year assessments are also being undertaken from this 
week on. There will be times that students will bring home some maths homework to 
consolidate areas that we are working on. This is not a “have to do” activity.

Drama is being enthusiastically attended each week, with all students really engaging 
their imagination with the characters in the focus text. This is being extended into our 
writing lessons, with a focus moving into 2021 for strengthening our writing skills.

Until our next newsletter, stay safe and well,

Kym Poidevin

3-6 Class News

Hi Families,

The 3-6 class were very excited to get their expression of interest notes for our 3-6 
Incursion later in the term. Mrs Poidevin and I are planning some exciting activities for 
this event! 

In maths this week we have started looking at Chance and next week we will be 
completing assessments for report writing.

In writing we are exploring persuasive writing using the devices to persuade people to 
see things from your point of view! Hopefully your child/ren have been practicing their 
skills at home ;)

Have a great fortnight :)         Kellie Noske



Notes to Return

WHs News and Information

Please ensure all notes and money are returned by the due date.
Electronic payments can be made via Pay POP on the school website or cash at school.

Event Who Due

Absence letters Parents and carers Within 7 days 
of absence

Presentation Evening Parents and Carers 27 November

Uniform Orders Parents and Carers 27 November

3-6 Incursion Note Years 3-6 Parents 
and carers

20 November

Swimming Notes All Parents and 
Carers

20 November

ONLINE ENROLMENTS 
We are excited to announce we will be are rolling out the new Online Enrolment System from Monday, 26 
October 2020

The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide flexibility for our parents to submit an enrolment 
application online and at the time that best suits you. The application can be accessed on all browsers 
and mobile devices including iOS and Android.

The online application process is currently restricted to:

● Enrolments into local schools only
● Children who are Australian citizens, New Zealand citizens or permanent residents
● Children who live in NSW.

We offer our support and encourage you to complete your application to enrol online. If, however, you do 
not feel comfortable completing an application online, a paper copy will be available for collection from 
the front office or can be downloaded from the Department’s going to a public school site.

Further information about online enrolment can be found on our website here

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/online-enrolment-for-nsw-public-schools


Following the success of our last lunch we have decided to change it and 
have gone with something a bit different.  Next week, we are holding 
another SRC lunch on 25 November with new menu items.  

SRC Student Voice

Shout Outs
Connor for following the school rule of : Respect Yourself (Be proud of 
your achievements).

Lucas for following the school rule of : Respect the School (Always try).

Pat for following the school rule of: Respect Others (Make sure 
everyone knows the rules).

Campbell for following the school rule of : Stay Safe (Play by the rules).

Mrs Poidevins Word Challenge
The challenge, if you choose to accept, is to find as many smaller words 
in the challenge word. You must time yourself...you have 5 minutes to 
create as many words as you can. Please hand your list to your teacher 
by Friday…….
This Week's word is……...extra point given if you can tell me the meaning 
of the word.                                  torrential

● Hot Dogs and tomato sauce
● Chicken Nuggets 
● Frozen Yoghurt
● Apple Fruit Box 
● Orange Fruit Box



Remembrance Day 



New 
BBQ 
Area

Notes and 
information can be 
left here.





  YERONG CREEK PUBLIC SCHOOL - TERM 4 2020
Term 

4
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT

SUN

1

12 OCTOBER
STUDENTS FIRST 
DAY 

13 OCTOBER
SRC Meeting

14 OCTOBER 15 OCTOBER 16 OCTOBER 17/18 OCTOBER

2

19 OCTOBER 20 OCTOBER
SRC Meeting

21 OCTOBER 22 OCTOBER 23 OCTOBER 24/25 OCTOBER

3

26 OCTOBER 27 OCTOBER
SRC Meeting

28 OCTOBER 29 OCTOBER 30 OCTOBER 31/1 NOVEMBER

4

2 NOVEMBER 3 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

4 NOVEMBER 5 NOVEMBER 
P and C Meeting 
to be held in the 
park- 3.30pm

6 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

7/8 NOVEMBER 

5

9 NOVEMBER 10 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

11 NOVEMBER

School 
Photography

12 NOVEMBER 13 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day
Assembly

14/15 NOVEMBER

6

16 NOVEMBER 17 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

18 NOVEMBER 19 NOVEMBER 20 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

21/22 NOVEMBER

7

23 NOVEMBER 24 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

25 NOVEMBER 26 NOVEMBER 27 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

28/29 NOVEMBER

8

30 NOVEMBER
Swimming 
lessons all 
week-  GT 
Aquatics

1 DECEMBER
SRC Meeting

2 DECEMBER
P and C Meeting 
to be held in the 
park- 3.30pm

3 DECEMBER 4 DECEMBER 5/6 DECEMBER

9

7 DECEMBER 8 DECEMBER
SRC Meeting

9 DECEMBER 10 DECEMBER 11 DECEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

12/13 DECEMBER

10

14 DECEMBER

Presentation
Night / Day

15 DECEMBER

Movie Day

16 DECEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition
Students last 
day

17 DECEMBER

Staff 
Development 
Day

18 DECEMBER 

Staff Development 
Day 

19/20 DECEMBER

Hols

21 DECEMBER 22 DECEMBER 23 DECEMBER 24 DECEMBER 25 DECEMBER 26/27 DECEMBER










